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From the Head Teacher  

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This week in school we celebrated the      
Chinese New Year. So happy New year to all 
families that have been celebrating. 
 
It was fantastic to see Year 2 dancing 
around the school wearing masks they had 
made as part of their celebrations. As you 
can see—a class full of fearsome tigers! 
 
 
 
 

Just a very quick reminder, please look out 
for photos of our celebrations on our school 
Twitter page and school website,  click if you 
like it!  I hope you saw the live footage of a 
dinosaur who had rampaged through our 
school playground. 
 
Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 
 Headteacher & NLE 

1N:  Ethaynaila 1F:  Bawan 

2H: Dahen 2M: Tameem 

3W: Yaasir 3G:  Seyavash 

4NB:  Logan 4RB: Logan 

5A:  Giovani 5B:  Kassandra 

6S:  Abdullaahi 6 H:  Sarina 

@stanton_bridge 

School Stars 
 

 

May I congratulate our children who gained School 
Star status for 

Excellent Attitude towards Reading Eggs 

       Chinese New Year –The year of the Tiger     
 

On Tuesday 1st February, Stanton Bridge Primary School celebrated Chinese New Year (the 
year of the Tiger) where they did various activities and had an amazing experience learning 
about the background of this special occasion.   
 

Parent Appreciation Reward 
 

Mrs Mahmood from Year 2 has arranged a 
lovely surprise for some of our parents who 
have been relentless when it came to their 
children’s remote learning during Covid. How 
wonderful ! 



 
 

 
 

 
 

Diary Dates 
 
Spring half term   holiday begins 
19th February 2022 and ends 27th 
February. Children return to school on 
Monday 28th February 2022 
 
Easter holiday begins Saturday 9th April 
2022 and ends on  Sunday 24th April 
2022. Children return to School on  
Monday 25th April 2022 

 Attendance Race 
 
 
The results for  Spring Term  week 4 
 
In the lead is Miss Walford’s class.  Year 5 
Miss Akthar’s  class has slipped back to second 
place. 
 
Who will take the lead ? Will classes score a 
perfect  100% ? 
 
Remember it is up to each of you to come to 
school everyday to ensure your class scores 
the highest point possible to win the race. It is 
also important NOT TO BE LATE! 
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If you require this       
newsletter in  

 
LARGE PRINT    

                                                                   
please send a note into 
school with your child. 

Remember you can contact us via the schools  
email: admin @ stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 


